
DISTRICT	2	
SPRING	ASSEMBLY	2018	REPORT	

	
	
	
Beginning	in	January,	with	our	newly	elected	service	positions,	we	started	a	new	
meeting	format.		District	2	is	geographically	quite	large.		We	meet	monthly		on	the	
2nd	Saturday,	and	decided	to	alternate	among	three	cities.		Gainesville,	Ocala,	and	
Lake	City.		So	far,	we	have	held	2	meetings	in	Gainesville	and	1	each	in	Ocala	and	
Lake	City.		All	meetings	have	been	well	attended.	
	
Our	new	format	of	including		a	one	hour	AFG	meeting	to	discuss	the	twelve	steps,	
traditions,	and	concepts	over	three	years,	has	been	well	received.		We	include	a	
speaker	for	the	legacy	we	are	discussing.		The	second	hour	of	the	monthly	meeting	is	
our	business	meeting.			
	
We	continue	to	hold	AMAIS	training	following	each	meeting.		This	year	8	have	
received	training,	including	6	new	people.	
	
We	have	3	new	meetings	in	D2	since	the	beginning	of	the	year,	in	Gainesville,	Lake	
City	and	Citra.		This	bring	our	total	number	of	meetings	to	33,	including	2	beginner	
meetings	and	2	Al-Ateen.	
	
Our	newly	elected	treasurer	moved	out	of	state	and	therefore	had	to	give	up	her	
service	position.		A	member	stepped	up	at	our	April	district	meeting	to	take	over	the	
position,	so	we	now	have	our	second	treasurer.		We	are	currently	in	the	EIN	process	
and	plan	to	open	our	new	checking	accounts	using	the	EIN.	
	

We	are	excited	about	the	2018	Spring	Assembly.		Please	view	our	web	site	at	
alanonfla2.org	
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